



THE CITY OF LONG BEACH

February 11, 2011

Dear Residents,

Today, I have delivered an immediate Council order to City Manager, Pat West to cease and desist all seismic testing being conducted by Signal Hill Petroleum, in the Wrigley neighborhood.

There has been an enormous amount of attention to this matter. It has been brought to my attention that a few community residents still have concerns and unanswered questions regarding the seismic testing. I believe in putting neighborhoods first and it is imperative that your concerns be addressed immediately.

To assist in resolving these issues I have called for an urgent Town Hall meeting, at 6 pm, on Wednesday, February 16th, at Veterans Park. The meeting will be staffed appropriate with city personal and Signal Hill Petroleum representatives so that we may obtain optimal information to assist in making an informative decision.

Should you need to reach me before the meeting, please call me at (562) 570-6816. Thank you very much for your time

Sincerely,

Councilman Dee Andrews 6th District, The City of Long Beach



333 West Ocean Boulevard 562.570.6816 Fax 562.570.7135

Long Beach California 90802

district6@longbeach.gov